
 

 

A copy of this announcement is provided to the following: 
 
 Senator Patty Murray    Senator Lisa Murkowski 

Senator Maria Cantwell    Senator Dan Sullivan 
Representative Pramila Jayapal   Representative Mary Peltola 

 
Today, the Army awarded a contract to: 
 
 Western Marine Construction, Incorporated 
 2775 Harbor Avenue Southwest, Unit A 
 Seattle, Washington 98126-2168 
 
Description of Requirement: 

 

This contract provides for maintenance dredging, repair of the main breakwater dissipation 
reef system, and completion of pre and post-surveys in support of the Saint Paul Harbor 
Dredging and Maintenance Project. 

 
Performance Location(s): 

 
The work will be performed in Saint Paul Island, Alaska. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Release Date August 30, 2024 Award Date August 30, 2024 

Serial Number 2024-4822 Estimated Completion Date October 31, 2026 

Contract Amount $24,563,000.00 Cumulative Total $35,920,330.00 
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